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Comments: I attended the Cascade "Scoping" meeting and as a former seasonal employee at New Meadows,

Chamberlain Basin and Big Creek (Earl Dodds last summer there) I submit this response to future of the fragil

"eye of the River of No Return" Thank you

 

Wilderness is fragile and the River of No Return needs a "buffer" zone with strict controls on conflicted

management priorities. Human population in the United States is expected to reach 500,000,000 by the end of

this century - approximately 80 years!!! Our wildlife will struggle with human intrusions. Wildlife will be

endangered by the loss of netural "space". The "cherry" was a hard fought exclusion from the Idaho Primitive

Area - Now that is being extended to the west Middlefork Salmon River Range - Old Thunder Mtn. Rd.


